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The FSCC Meeting was held Friday Dec 4, 2009 at The Festival 
Buffet at Dover Downs in Dover.  President Bruce Ballard called 
the meeting to order at 8:00 pm. 

 

Reading and Approval of 
Minutes.  
Motioned by Rick Berry and 
approved unanimously.   

First State Corvette Club 
2009 Member of the Year 

 

Charles Reed II  

MEMBER CAR OF THE MONTH 

    

This 2000 Magnetic Red Corvette 
Coupe belongs to Chatty and Sharon 
Reed.  This car has a 5.7 Liter 345 HP 
fuel injected V8.  Corsa Tigershark Pro 
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exhaust with Light Oak Interior.  Chatty, in 
his younger years, owned a Gold 1971 
Coupe and more recently he owned a Red 
1985 Coupe. Chatty enjoys car shows and 
nearly blinds you when he opens his hood.  
There is sooo much chrome under that 
hood.  Congratulations Chatty.   

President: Bruce wanted to wish everyone a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

Vice President:  The location of next months 
meeting has not been determined as yet.  
Watch the website for information.  

Secretary:  No report    

Treasurer: Submitted by Marianne Callahan.   

Beginning Balance  
Deposits   
Withdrawals    

  
Ending Balance  

   

A motion was made by Frank Silvaggio to 
approve the treasurer’s report, passed 
unanimously.    

Membership:  We currently have 52 paid 
members.  Tammy received an application 
from a P. Thompson but has not contacted the 
person as yet.   

Corresponding Secretary:  Tracy reported 
Gary Thurlow’s father passed away.  And Ann 
Matichak’s mother also passed away.  Cards 
were sent from the club along with our 
condolences.  

Publicity:  No report    

COMMITTEE REPORTS

  
2010 Car Show

 
– A meeting was held on 

Nov 11th. The Car Show committee will 
need a lot more help this coming year.  Start 
looking for vendors and sponsors now.  

Points/Awards Committee

  

This years top points totals are as follows:  

Donna Ballard         480      
Bruce Ballard          450 
Marianne Callahan    400 
Terry Lamb             370 
Tammy Mounts        355 
Jowana Lamb           305 
Chatty Reed         255 
Darlene Hurley  235 
Dick Kisner    225 
Carole Kisner   225 
Patrick Callahan  210  

At the next meeting we will get a preview of 
the new Points System for 2010.  

Past Events 

 

Duck Pin Bowling Oct. 14th – Pat 
Callahan gave a blow-by-blow description of 
the fun had by all attending the Duck Pin 
Bowling.  There will definitely be a rematch 
in the near future.  Girls 1 – Guys 1.  Can’t 
leave it like that…..  

Adopt-a-Highway – Saturday Nov. 7th       
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9 members of the FSCC gathered trash along 
the roadside on Apple Grove School Road west 
of Dover. Clean up went fast and some 
members went to Hall’s in Wyoming for 
breakfast afterwards.  Thanks to Bill & Kathy 
Olechny, Hugh & Charlie Lafferty, Rick & Linda 
Berry, Bruce & Donna Ballard, and Carole 
Kisner.   

FSCC Holiday Angels 

  

No Christmas would be complete without 
FSCC’s Christmas Angels.  We have Angel 
Tammy, Angel Darlene, and Angel 
Marianne.  Now if these three bless you, 
you better believe you will be blessed.  
I ’m just not too sure about a couple of 
those halos.  

Fri Dec 4th – FSCC Christmas Meeting – 
We had 44 people come to the Holiday 
Meeting at the Festival Buffet at Dover Downs.  
The group had a good meal, great friendship 
and lots of laughs.  The silent auction raised 
about $350 for the club and the Chinese 
Auction was a rousing success.  Here are some 
pictures of surprised gift getters.  There was 
much “trading” – a couple of items were really 
sought after.  Be sure to check out the website 
for additional pictures. 

       

Ronald McDonald for 2010 – We talked 
to Ronald McDonald House and they are 
already booked up through June of 2010.  
We picked October 30th for the club to cook 
next year. This will be Halloween weekend 
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again so everyone can dress up like this year.  
Mark your calendars. Here’s the whole scary 
bunch from this past Halloween. 


